
Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 8JJ41 

September 15 , 1979 

Gene M. Gressley• Director 
The University of Wyoning 
Western History Research Center 
Box JJJ4 
La.ramie, Wyoming 82071 

Dear Mr. Gressley: 

I really appreciate your generous offer for the preservation of the 
publications and archival material. I am only sorry tha.t I ha.ve 
ma.de previous commitments to the University of Idaho at Moscow for 
these materials, 

At the time I did this I felt it would be an opportunity for more 
exposure of materials to both University of Id.a.ho and Washington 
State University which is only eight miles alra.y and also because 
of the p.1."0f ound interest in archaeological research of both 
institutions. 

I a.m indeed gJ."ateful to you for your kind offer to house these 
ma. teria.ls. Should an;y changes be ma.de I would be more than 
pleased to have them housed at the University of Wyoming library . 

I shall always have fond memories for the opportunity to meet 
with the members of the Wyoming Archa.eologica.l Society that took 
place 1n Casper this spring. 

I apologize for the delay in answering your letter. 

DCawt 

Respectfully, 

Don Crabtree, D.sc . 
Research Associate in 
Prehistoric Technology 


